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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Dean Toll <dean@tollgraphics.com>
Sent: Friday, February 20, 2015 11:23 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

Mr. Brown,  
As a long time home owner of Lake Almanor, I must take a few minutes to express what a horrible idea the 
Thermal Curtain is. This will undoubtedly have a very negative impact on all of the Lake Almanor area, an area 
already devastated by insane environmental ideas that has severley damaged the lumber industry in the area. 
The people of the region were resiliant enough to capitize on the regions natural beauty and resources to focus 
on tourism. Now, the Thermal Curtain will certain devastate this resource as well. Lake Almanor is known as 
one of the finest still water fly fishing lakes in this country. The fishing here is world class.   
The negative impact on all who live, work and play here will be impacted in the worst possible way, and for 
what? Who, in their right mind would intentionally destroy this fabulous lake with an extremely costly, and 
unproven project like the Thermal Curtain?   
I strongly, like the overwhelming majority of residents and visitors of this fabulous area, must insist that this 
idea of the Thermal Curtain be rejected entirely. Plain and simple, it is a very bad idea. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dean Toll, President 
Toll Architectural Graphics, Inc. 
24 Commercial Blvd. Suite B 
Novato, Ca. 94949 
415 884 8042 
dean@tollgraphics.com 
www.tollgraphics.com 
 


